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NON-RENEWAL AND PRE-TERMINATION OF 
ACCREDITATION OF LOCAL GOVERNMENT 

UNITS AS COLLECTING AGENTS

The following Local Government Units (LGUs) under the operational jurisdiction of 
PhilHealth Regional Offices I, VIII and XI are no longer authorized to collect premium 
contributions from members effective from the dates as specified:

PRO I:
Cabarroguis, Quirino May 16, 2019
PRO VIII:
1.	 Palompon, Leyte October 1, 2018
2.	 Pastrana, Leyte May 9, 2019
3.	 Gandara, Samar June 1, 2019
4.	 Provincial Government of Biliran June 1, 2019
5.	 Tacloban City, Leyte June 1, 2019
PRO XI:
Maco, Compostela Valley January 1, 2019

All paying members are advised to pay their premium contributions to other Accredited 
Collecting Agents (ACAs) or to the PhilHealth Regional Offices (PROs) or Local Health 
Insurance Offices (LHIOs) in their localities.

For a complete list of ACAs and information on contact details of PROs and LHIOs, 
members may call our Corporate Action Center at (02) 441-7442 or visit the following link 
in our official website, http://www.philhealth.gov.ph/partners/collecting.

For further inquiries, please coordinate with Treasury Department-Accreditation Team at 
(02) 634-0239 or (02) 441-7444 extension 7461 to 62.


